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All

The new dark blue Technical Tops are now in stock (well, they are in my loft)

Please find attached all the orders I have taken and available stock.
If you wish to cancel or add to an order please let me know so that I can keep the stocklist up
to date and we can monitor it for our balance sheets (This information will be kept on the
second tab of our fixture list, which can be found on our website)
If you wish to change an order, please check stocklist first.

I also have marked who has paid, so just a reminder to those who have been given tops to
please pay in to club account, £17 each.
6 people paid me cash the other night and I’ve forgotten 2 of them – so if one was you and
you aren’t marked as paid let me know and hopefully I’ll believe you !!

I am available at most training nights so let me know when I can get your order to you. If you
need them posted let me know and once I’ve done one I can let you know the postage costs.
It will have to wait for a couple of weeks though whilst Royal Mail sort out their huge backlog.

Thanks

Billy

.

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately

 Technical-Tops-and-Payment.xlsx

https://ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages
https://ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/Technical-Tops-and-Payment.xlsx
https://ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/Technical-Tops-and-Payment.xlsx

